Dear Parents, Guardians and Cadets,

Welcome to Delaware Military Academy. 

 I am pleased to be a part of an exiting educational program that involves raising the awareness of the biological sciences and the role that they play in mankind’s use of natural resources, science technology, and stewardship of the environment.  So many important decisions made every day that affect our lives depend upon an understanding of how our Earth works.

Besides getting to know each and every cadet in my classroom I feel that it is imperative that I am made available to the parents/guardians.  Currently I can be reached directly by the school’s email, (paul.long@dma.k12.de.us), or by calling the school directly, (302)998-0745.  Leave a message and I’ll return your call within 48 hours.
The science curriculum is filled with many hands on activities and creates opportunities for the cadet to achieve.  In order to fulfill the requirements of my class, each student will need to bring:

· Honors: Composition notebook: Several - for recording notes & lab work.

· Honors: 1” or 11/2 “ three ring binder.  To be used for a portfolio.

· A folder to hold papers that they can organize and keep for the marking period.

· Safety goggles – for lab work.

· One box of facial tissues 
· Two rolls of paper towels (laboratory work: we go through several rolls per class)
Please have these items by the week of September 1st so that they can begin the school year organized and participating fully.







Sincerely,








Mr. Paul Long








Integrated Science II
Please let me know how to reach you and the best time to contact you at the number, as well as, any comments you have concerning this letter.

My student, ___________________________, and I have reviewed the contents of this letter.
Parent/Guardian Signature ______________________________________________________

Daytime or work phone___________________________ Home phone no. _________________

Student Signature_______________________________________________________

Comments:
